The Secretary,

COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

21st January, 1922.

Dear Sir,
1 have to request that you will be good snough

to ascertain from the Surveyors and let me know whether
ﬁhe ‘amended thicknesses of the shell plating have been
approved in the caze of the stsamer WSCOTIA" - Glasgow
first antry report No.41632.
I am, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Sscretary.

GLASGOW,




